

Richard McBride Replacement Project



## New school for Richard McBride

Ensuring our students learn, grow and thrive in welcoming, inclusive and safe school environments.

## **Public consultation**

On March 9, 2018, the BC Ministry of Education announced a \$22.6 million seismic replacement for 89-year-old Richard McBride Elementary School. Students will have a safe, modern school to learn and thrive in. Completion is slated for 2021.

## WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU

We welcome ideas and aspirations for our new school as we launch the design process. Your input is valued. A second opportunity for public consultation will be held early spring when we share our progress.

Wednesday, December 5, 6:30pm to 8pm

Community consultation meeting with project architects: IBI Architectural Group

Drop-in event, no RSVP required

**Richard McBride Elementary School** 

School Gymnasium, 331 Richmond Street New Westminster, BC V3L 4B7

School Board Office, School District No 40 811 Ontario Street, New Westminster, BC T 604 517 6240 | E info@sd40.bc.ca



